From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Cc:

Subject: Against the proposed scheme.
Date: 04 April 2022 21:16:37

Dear Sir/Madam,

Any proposal regarding Stonehenge faces difficulties.
Here is a different proposal that can be considered. Let us start at the
roundabout where the A360 intersects with the A303. The Stonehenge
by-pass would begin here. From that roundabout proceed North to join the
B3086. Turn right at the Packaway and proceed through Larkhill to join
the A345 and then proceed southwards along Countess Road to the Amesbury
roundabout so as to rejoin the A303. Yes, expense would be involved in
making this route into a serviceable highway but I doubt that it would
cost as much as the present proposal and most certainly would not be so
destructive as what is proposed.

Yours sincerely,

Noel E. Boulting





